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Forthcoming 

Events 

 

Thursday 25th March 

Easter Bunny Run 

 

Thursday 1st April 

School closes at 1:30pm 

 

Tuesday 13th March 

Children return to school 

********************** 

Please note: 

Please can all dinner money 

be sent in to the class  

teacher on a Friday to cover 

payment for the coming 

week(s) 

 

 

Please ensure that if you 

have changed your contact 

details, you inform the office 

asap. 

 

Can we ask parents/carers to 

let us know by 9:30am if 

their child is not going to be 

in school.  This saves us 

time in ringing or calling to 

houses. 

 

Testing for adults living/in a 

bubble with primary school 

pupils is available from:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/

26th March 

 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers.   

 

Social Distancing 

Please can we remind everyone to observe social distancing rules in and around 

the school.  We have fortunately not had to close any bubbles recently, but we 

are concerned that this will change if adults do not stay away from each other 

on the school site.  We understand that there are a lot of children and adults at 

the end of the school day but please do not stand in groups talking - pick up your 

children and leave the yard and surrounding areas so as to free up space.  If the 

yard is too busy and you are concerned, please hold back until it clears.  We will 

not let your children go until we see you.  We thank you for your co-operation 

and hope you understand that we are just trying to protect everybody and avoid 

further closures. 

 

Free School Meals 

Please be aware that Sefton Council are once again providing support over the 

Easter holidays for children who receive free school meals. All eligible parents/

carers will receive a WONDE link to their mobile phone.  

 

Easter Bunny Run 

We all had great fun taking part in our Easter Bunny Run yesterday!  The Easter 

Bunny herself even made an appearance!  Thank you so much to all the staff who 

ran the event which was great fun and also a brilliant way to get fit. 

 

End of Term 

Further to texts sent out earlier, the children finish for Easter on Thursday 

1st April at 1:30pm and return on Tuesday 13th April at 8:55am.  These 

dates were given out last school year and have been on the website since.  We 

decided to have a shorter Easter and have 2 weeks in May/June for Whit break.  

The idea was that people could maybe take advantage of a cheap break, but 

COVID has put an end to those hopes. However, the weather will hopefully be 

better in May so people will hopefully be able to spend more time outside. 

 

School Uniform 

We understand that this has been a difficult year and in many cases, money may 

be tight.  However, one of the things which identifies us as a school is our uni-

form.  We have relaxed our uniform policy in order to reflect the current situa-

tion.  However, we ask that if you are buying new footwear for children, please 

buy black school shoes if possible.  Some children have been coming into school 

wearing a different pair of new trainers each day. Please consider buying proper 

school shoes which look smarter and are more sturdy.  If there is any problem 

with uniform, please just send a small note in to the class teacher.  Thank you. 

 

Take care 

 

Mr Daniels and all of the staff 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


